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June 2, 2014 

 

 
To Our Valued Customer: 

Re:  Freight Recovery Announcement  

Over the past few years, our freight costs have increased significantly and we can no longer 
absorb all of the costs. To help recover a portion of these costs, effective July 1, 2014, Felker 
Brothers will implement a freight recovery charge of one quarter of one percent of the invoice 
amount on new purchase orders. 

Example:   On a $50,000 full freight allowed purchase order, the freight recovery charge amount 
would be $125.00. 

This charge will show up on your invoice as a separate line item and will be in addition to the 
product pricing and any other additional charges that may be negotiated at time of order 
placement. This charge only applies to full freight allowed orders.   

Thank you for your understanding and continued support of Felker Brothers Corporation. If 
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

FELKER BROTHERS CORPORATION 

 
Randy Krogman 
Sales Manager 
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